
Help RAD find our one permanent home!

RAD Bikes (Recycle a Dunger) runs not-for-profit community bike workshops in Ōtautahi/Christchurch. We improve access to
cycling, enhance community wellbeing and minimise waste. To date, RAD has helped over 19,300 people, enabled the reuse
of over 50,500 bikes and parts, provided over 3,450 hours of education, and facilitated over 30,700 volunteer hours of help in
our community.

RAD now wants to achieve our grand vision to establish and sustain one permanent home. This will allow
us to serve our city for years to come and help us all towards a greener and more connected future.

RAD’s recent expansion in workshops, services and crew has been a HUGE success. We want to build on this momentum!
We have the people, systems, reputation and resources in place to succeed but our current facilities restrict our ability to grow
our social and environmental impacts. There are still great needs in the community and RAD wants to be a key driver of our
city’s action on climate change and social inequity, now and into the future.

We’d love your help to find potential spaces and additional support for RAD’s one permanent home.

RAD’s home would be an indoor, secure, comfortable space bringing together all RAD’s mahi under one roof. This will help us
to fix more bikes, grow more community connections and minimise more waste. Further, we’ll be able to attract and retain
more great staff and volunteers and make RAD more accessible and inclusive. Ultimately, a real home for RAD will help us
develop into an Ōtautahi institution providing national support and inspiration.

RAD’s ideal space would look something like this:
● Centrally located and near public transport routes and cycleways
● Welcoming, safe and secure place to look after our community and encourage participation
● 200-400 sqm to fit all RAD’s services under one roof and be permanently set up
● Ideally adjacent to like-minded others (especially hospitality) for connecting and socialising

Thanks for being RAD!

RAD is ever grateful for the generous support we receive. This has
enabled us to do so much already. RAD has also made great efforts to
develop a financially sustainable grand plan. Now we want to harness all
this RAD goodness to achieve our grand vision. We’re developing our
strategies and welcome all suggestions, support and connections. So if
you have any ideas, please get in touch. Thanks for being part of our
RAD whānau, helping us to achieve our ultimate RADness!

www.radbikes.co.nz
www.facebook.com/radbikes
www.instagram.com/rad_bikes

http://www.radbikes.co.nz
http://www.facebook.com/radbikes
https://www.instagram.com/rad_bikes/

